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Lemos, June

From: Jacob Patterson <jacob.patterson.esq@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, August 6, 2021 2:09 PM
To: Lemos, June; Munoz, Cristal
Subject: Public Comment -- 8/9/21 CC Mtg., New Item No. 5B (as amended)

City Council, 
 
I have reviewed the redline of the new MOU with the FBPA and I recommend that you approve the 
recommended changes, which I assume reflect your closed session direction. The changes seem appropriate 
considering higher than usual inflation this past year. The other new or amended provisions also all seem 
reasonable and prudent. 
 
Regards, 
 
--Jacob 


